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We help disaster affected communities across the American West
Recover, Rebuild, and Reimagine. Thank you for your support!
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California Wildfire & Forest
Resilience Task Force

On May 5, After The Fire spent a day in our own backyard
in  Sonoma County at the California Wildfire & Forest
Resilience Task Force Meeting.
  This statewide conference brings together leadership in
wildfire from NGOs, tribes, state + federal + local leadership
and agencies.
  We are optimistic about the messages of centralizing
indigenous knowledge and land practices. We applaud the
cultural shift towards actual collaboration and real
partnerships fully funded for multiple years to actually get to
a place of maintenance as opposed to megafire.
  Many thanks to Supervisor James Gore and Secretary
Wade Crowfoot.

 For more information about the California Wildfire & Forest
Resilience Task Force, just click here.
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Testimonial
Steve Norris, MAI, CRE
Norris Realty Advisors

“After The Fire USA is filling a
unique and acutely important
need for response to wildfire
disasters in the western
United States. My experience
in working with Jennifer
Gray Thompson and her
team proves that these are
proven leaders in both
programmatic wildfire
response and also in critical
thinking about planning for
future fire disasters in the
western US. The experience
of this organization, their
commitment to the cause,
and the acumen of their entire
leadership team is
unmatched.”
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New ATF Advisory Board

 
Our  Advisory  Board  is a volunteer group of leaders in the
space of disaster mitigation, response and recovery.
Our  Advisory  Board  is tasked with providing input and
direction to the Board of Directors and organization staff and
makes recommendations, provides information and
materials to the organization. We have specifically chosen
these members for their expertise, commitment to equity in
recovery, and innovative voices in their industries. For more
information about our Leadership and Advisory Board, click
here.

HTD Podcast
and Take 5's

 
Hosted by our Executive
Director, Jennifer Gray
Thompson, the How To
Disaster podcast focuses on
the stories of individuals from
public, private and non-profit
sectors that have
encountered a disaster. This
year we added Take 5's,
which are curated excerpts
from the How To Disaster
Podcast. Check out our ATF
YouTube Channel.
 

ATF is going "On The Road"
again later this month to
revisit the survivors of the
Marshall Fire Zone, Boulder
County, Colorado, May 24 to
27, 2022. We'l make sure to
post a video on our YouTube
channel when we get back!
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Wildfire season is upon us. With fires burning in Laguna
Beach and New Mexico our hearts go out to those who are
affected. Please help us help others who are experiencing
these tragic days. For more information on donating to
support our work in the American West, please click
here. Or please contact us at info@afterthefireusa.org.
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